
To: Members of the State Board of March 17, 2021 
Education & Early Development 

From:  Michael Johnson, Commissioner Agenda Item: 9 

♦ ISSUE
The board is being asked to approve the Mt. Edgecumbe High School Strategic Plan. The current
MEHS Strategic Plan was adopted in 2016 and designed to be implemented over four years.

♦ BACKGROUND

• The current MEHS strategic plan was adopted in 2016 and intended to be implemented
over four years.

• In the fall of 2019, the MEHS Advisory Board kicked off the strategic planning process
with a set of priorities including:

o Start with the existing plan to honor that work and to provide continuity for
meaningful goals not yet met

o Align the plan with the Alaska Education Challenge

o Create a plan that is a living document that is designed to be revised and provides 
guidance yet flexibility to respond to needs through the timeline of the plan.

• Between Fall 2019 and Spring 2020, staff and committees worked through a process
including updates through the Advisory Board meetings and parent teleconferences.
COVID needs stalled the work which was resumed in the Fall of 2020 with an Advisory
Board work session.

• This plan was approved by the MEHS Advisory Board December 8, 2020.

♦ OPTIONS

Amend the proposed plan. 

Seek additional information. 

♦ ADMINISTRATION’S RECOMMENDATION

Adopt the proposed MEHS Strategic Plan. 

♦ SUGGESTED MOTION

I move the State Board of Education & Early Development adopt the proposed MEHS Strategic 
Plan. 
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